
 

School                                   

Newsletter                    

16th December 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers                                                                                                                   

What a fantastic end to the autumn term celebrating Hogwarts Week.  The children have all got            
involved in the events each day and they seem to have thoroughly enjoyed this fun packed week.  

Thank you so much for your donations towards Hogwarts week, and a massive thank you for all your 
efforts with costumes etc but we hope you agree it has been worth it.  

It has been a very busy term for pupils, teachers and parents and we are sure you are all looking              
forward to the rest and excitement that these holidays bring.  

Attached is the new holiday list for the year 2023-24.  This is on our website and on the notice boards 
outside school.  

The PTFA have drawn the 50 Club for December 2022 and the winners are as follows: 

    Jackpot    C. Wade  

    1st £25.00   L. Yerkess  

    2nd £10.00  Jennifer c/o Wellsprings  

    3rd £5.00   M. Galling  

Congratulations to you all.  

We return to school on Wednesday 4th January 2023—gates will be open at 8.45am for a 8.55am 
start.  

Wishing you an enjoyable & restful seasonal break and a peaceful New Year.  

Kindest regards—Elizabeth Maskell, Headteacher  

 

 The Lion King 

Palace Theatre, Manchester 

Wednesday 11 Jan 23 

Year 2 – Year 6 

12.30pm – 7pm 

 

£25.00 (now on ParentPay, deadline 

15 Nov, 1pm) 

Cinderella Pantomime 

Colne Municipal Hall 

Thursday 12 Jan 23 

Reception & Year 1 

12.15pm – 4.15pm  

 

£15.00 (now on ParentPay, deadline 

9 Dec, 1pm) 

Young Voices 

AO Arena, Manchester 

Monday 30 Jan 23 

KS2 

12 noon – 10.30pm 

 

£8.00 (now on ParentPay,     

deadline 20 Jan, 1pm) 


